
A MESSAGE FROM THE CEO 

Dear YMCA Families,                 Update #3 9/13/2024 

The Wilton Family YMCA’s recovery efforts continue.  Our Y is overwhelmed with the outpouring of 
love and support from our community and neighbors.  While this time has been incredibly 
challenging for us all, we will get through this together.     

We have news to share in respect to the 50M pool.  We shared with you that engineers were on site 
to conduct a rebar scan and core tests.  The results did indicate small voids under the pool.  This is 
good news, as the voids could have been more catastrophic.  Additionally, there was no movement 
to the pool deck. The engineers will use these results to determine the best plan of action and 
timeline.   We do anticipate the 50M pool will reopen in mid-November.   

We have begun conversations with environmental engineers who will play a vital role in our recovery 
efforts.  Together, we will develop a comprehensive flood mitigation plan for our 16-acre campus.  
This will allow us to live in harmony with the river and decrease the impact of any future disasters.  
In doing this, it affirms our commitment to be the best steward of your generous gifts.    

Our staff team has been working tirelessly to ensure that all other business operations continue as 
normal and I grow prouder each day with their resilience and love they have for our Y and you.  Every 
day, our Y strengthens communities for kids, adults, seniors and families with programs that 
protect, teach, connect, heal, nourish and encourage.  It's how we help communities and the "us" 
who live in them find the power of their full potential.  We can't do it alone.  We need you more than 
ever.   

Warmly, 

Christene Freedman 

CEO Riverbrook Regional YMCA 

 


